From: Elizabeth Mc Chesney [mailto:emcchesn@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Monday, May 07, 2018 8:57 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Travel to Seattle

Hi Steve:  I am so delayed in getting this email to you, I’m sorry.  I came back from Seattle and travel from our IMLS Grant:  LB21 Libraries Lead Learning on Friday, April 27th  I received no honoraria, stipend or payment for any work nor did I receive reimbursement for food or other items while there.  I got bronchitis while I was there and missed most of work last week.  I apologize for getting this email to you so late and hope this will be okay.

Thanks,

Liz

Elizabeth McChesney | System Wide Children’s Services & Family Engagement Director

Chicago Public Library
